

Narrabeen Lakes Public School

1299 Pittwater Road, Narrabeen, NSW, 2101, Phone 61 2 9913 7077

Email: narrablks-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Web Site: www.narrablks-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

ABN: 18 246 198 266

2nd November 2021

Kindergarten 2022 Playgroup Transition to School Friday 19th November 9:30-11:30am

Dear Parents and Carers,

Today we received the fantastic news that we can have Kindy Orientation on school grounds. The date for our playgroup session will be **Friday 19**th **November 9:30 – 11:30am**. We have changed the format from two 1 hour sessions to one 2 hour session. During this session we will have a morning tea break. Your child will be provided with a mini muffin and a selection of fruit. Your child will need to bring a labelled water bottle and please let me know of any allergies or dietary requirements.

We are still under strict guidelines regarding adults on site so parents/carers are only able to be on site for 10 minutes to sign their child in and out. Our designated drop off and pick up area is the grass area at the front of the school on Pittwater Road. Parents are asked to maintain physical distancing and wear a mask inside school grounds.

The uniform shop will be set up so that parents and carers can collect pre-ordered uniforms. You will also be able to see the sizes of clothing. Parents can order **uniforms** online at any time but you will need to order by 12th November to be able to collect on the 19th November. Remember to add in the comments section that your child is part of Kindergarten 2022. The uniform shop will also be open on Friday 28th January 9:30-12:30. https://www.narrabeenlakesuniformshop.com.au

Just a reminder that **Best Start Kindergarten Assessment** details will be provided in December via email. Your child will be allocated a time and day for one 40 minute session between Tuesday 1st February and Thursday 3rd February 2022. Please see our Best Start Kindergarten Assessment video on our website for further information.

The official first day of school for your Kindergarten child will be Friday 4th February 2022.

We are so happy that we are able to hold this important transition on site, please contact the school office on 9913 7077 with any queries or email me directly.

We look forward to welcoming your child and family.

Kind regards,

Kylie Kirkland Acting Assistant Principal Kindergarten Robert Zappia Principal



